
                                      
 
 
6 December 2021 
 
Alex Keller 
Northern Beaches Council 
PO Box 82 
Manly NSW 1655 
 
Via email - council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 

 
 

Updated information in relation to DA2021/0356 | 32 Reddall Street, Manly 
 

 
Dear Alex, 
 
Further to our discussion last week and submission of the final drawing set for 
consideration and determination, an error in relation to a single window has 
been spotted and since corrected. 
 
The window in question is in the north-eastern corner of the first floor master 
suite, and is now in the correct proportions/dimensions compared to the set sent 
to you last week. 
 
Although all drawings have been re-dated to reflect 1 December 2021, the only 
two drawings which show this change are; 
 

- DA-05-Plans_ FF + Roof; 
- DA-06-Elevations; 

 
All re-dated drawings been uploaded to the Planning Portal. 
 
To summarise, the following amendment is made in this drawing set; 
 

- The window facing north in the north-eastern corner of the first floor 
master suite was previously 900mm long, and is now 1500mm long. 

 
My apologies for this late change – hopefully the re-dated drawings are able to 
form the set for consideration on 15 December 2021. 
 
 
 
 
 



Regards, 
 

 
 

Ben Larsson  
Principal | All In Project Management 
0421 677 935 
ben@aipm.net.au 
www.aipm.net.au 
  
 

http://www.aipm.net.au/

